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Fall 2021 Provider Newsletter 
(Medicaid, Marketplace, Medicare) 

 
Greetings,  

Molina Healthcare is reaching out with some exciting news to share! 

Molina’s Provider Newsletter (4th Quarter Edition) is now available to view 
online.  
 
Molina Healthcare of Washington publishes quarterly newsletters for providers in the Molina Provider 
network for Medicaid, Marketplace and Medicare lines of business. This edition contains important 
updates and reminders. Please see the newsletter content below.  
 

• 2022 Molina Marketplace “My Health Perks” is Coming 
• Covid-19 Reward for Medicaid Members 
• Model of Care Training is Underway 
• MCG Cite Guideline Transparency Tool 
• Balance Billing 
• Fraud, Waste and Abuse 
• New Medicare Products 
• Suicide Prevention 
• Early Periodic Screening, Diagnostic and Treatment (EPSDT) Program 

and Requirements 
• 2021 to 2022 Flu Season 

 
Please visit Molina’s website to view this provider newsletter located under the 
“Communications Tab” at MolinaHealthcare.com.  
 
If you have questions, please contact your local Molina Healthcare Provider Services representative 
at (855) 322-4082. Thank you.  
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.molinahealthcare.com/members/wa/en-US/health-care-professionals/home.aspx



